
This bill should put into place something that makes complete sense. We need to wait for background checks to come through, 
before allowing a person to purchase a firearm. We unfortunately saw what happened in Charleston, when a firearm is sold without 
being approved. This also affects those who are in domestic violence situations. This bill does not take away guns, or make it harder 
to get a gun, it just makes it SAFER. Please support and pass this bill, it will make my young family feel so much safer. Thank you 
for reading my testimony. 


